Pittsburgh to Have
Kosher Restaurant

The Rabbinical Council of Pitts-
burgh announced yesterday that
beginning with the Passover sea-
son, Wednesday, March 28, the F.
& . restaurant and delicatessen,
located at 2113 Murray Avenue,
will operate as a strietly kosher
restaurant. The owners, Paul
Freuthal and Henry Feld, have
agreed to make all the necessary
arrangements in  accorvdance with
the requirements laid down by the
Rabbinical Council. A permanent
representative of the Counecil, a
Mashgiach or kashruth supervisor,
will be employed.

The establishment will be closed
on Sabbaths and holidays. All
meats and other foods, whether
sold over the counters or at the
tables, will be Lkosher. Milk and
meat products will not be served
togethenr.

A spokesman for the Council ex-
pressed great satisfaction at the ar-
rangement and pointed out that
such a restaurant together with a
catering service would be of im-
portance in connection with Bar
Mitzvahs, weddings, public gather-
ings, and other occasions.

Working with the Rabbinical
Council is a committee of laymen
consisting of A. Dunn, Max Engel-
berg, Attorney J. D. Golding, Dr.
Jack Goldman, Leon Gottlieb, Dur,.
Asher Isaacs, and J. Siegel.



